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As a union performer who has worked in Oregon on film & TV projects since 1981, I 

stand in support of increasing opportunities for both Actors and Crew by supporting 

incentives for those wishing to film in our beautiful State of Oregon. Estimates are 

clearly in support of a 17-1 return ratio on those dollars spent on incentives.  Whether 

it’s the Teamster drivers ferrying folks on set or hotel and restaurant boosts in traffic 

tied to shooting locally, alongside carpenters, wardrobe and set design..everybody 

wins! A clear boost to our local economy.  YES to SB 120.  


